TOWN OF HARRISON

VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BULDING
| HEINEMAN PLACE
HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

Telephone: (914) 670-3087
Fax: (914) 835-2013

DATE: June 05, 2017

TO: Ron Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor
Town Councilmen

FROM: Debra Scocchera, Personnel/Benefits Manager

SUBJECT:  Police Department — Retirement Douglas J. Buschel

Please find attached a retirement letter from Douglas J. Buschel. Douglas has given notification of his
retirement from the Harrison Police Department, from the position of Police Lieutenant, as of 06/23/2017.
Lieutenant Buschel has been employed by the Town of Harrison, as a Police Officer since 1977. We
thank him for his many years of service to the residents of the Town of Harrison.

Best wishes for a Healthy and Happy Retirement.

Thank you.



